
Keeping You Safe  
We recognize that during these times you might feel uneasy 

about coming into the clinic for your scheduled appointments. 

The UMass Memorial Eye Center is committed to a culture of 

safety. We care for our patients’ safety above all.  

We’ve taken steps to protect you by: 

 Maintaining high hygiene standards (personal and equipment 

cleanliness)  

 Practicing social distancing in all common patient areas 

 Universal masking for all patients and staff 

 Screening and testing all employees 

 Making hand sanitizer available throughout our facilities 

Please contact us at 508-334-6855 with any questions. 


